
From: Neil Rashley <nrashley@scbankers.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/4/2016 11:41:39 AM
Subject: H5023 - Appraisals and Evaluations

Attachments: H5023 - SCBA Letter to Gov. Haley.pdf

Holly,
 
I was not sure who to send letters we have concerning ratified legislation, so I send this to you.  This is SCBA’s letter in 
support of H5023.
 
Please let me know if there is someone else who should receive these letters.  I’ll also have a couple more Monday on 
some bills enrolled but not yet ratified.
 
Thanks and I hope is as well as it can be at this time of year.
 
Neil Rashley
Senior Vice President and Counsel
South Carolina Bankers Association
2009 Park Street
P.O. Box 1483
Columbia, SC  29202
(803) 779-0850
(803) 779-0890 (fax)
nrashley@scbankers.org
www.scbankers.org
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